To the Honorable Mayor and City Council,

On November 30 2016, the Penacook Village Association (PVA) will host the
annual Penacook Christmas Tree Lighting ceremony. The event will take place
from 6p to in the Village Square.

The PVA requests the following streets be close on November 30th from 5:30p
to 7:30p, Merrimack St. from Village St. to Sanders Sts. and the closure of Summer

St. from Village to Hight Sts.

Thank you.

<'w!gm

Stephen Shurtleff

EGENVE

NOV 0 2 2016

By




